
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent: 
  
Atlanta founded and based UniverSoul Circus marks its 14th year of the Food for 
the Soul program working with another hometown favorite Hosea Helps. The 
Food for the Soul program invites school children throughout the metro Atlanta 
area to participate in the food drive for a chance to win tickets to UniverSoul 
Circus for the entire school during the 2019 engagement in Atlanta. 
 
Your child’s school has chosen to participate to donate non-perishable food items 
to help feed thousands throughout the year. The school that collects the 
greatest amount of food will receive tickets for the entire school to a 
special 10:30am performance of UniverSoul Circus in February.  To level 
the playing field for schools that have small student populations, the 
second and third place winners will be determined based on ratio of food to 
students. 
 
Food for the Soul reinforces character, education and citizenship through 
sharing, teamwork, and philanthropy. Attending the UniverSoul Circus will 
provide the students cultural and educational benefits as they view the incredible 
feats of artists from several countries around the globe. 
 
Your child may take the non-perishable food items to school any day from 
November 5th – December 7th, and all winners will be announced on the 
UniverSoul Circus website and Facebook page, in the schools, and in the media 
on December 19th. 
 
On behalf of the thousands of people this food will help to feed, UniverSoul 
Circus and Hosea Helps thank you for your support.  
 
More information can be found at www.universoulcircus.com/food  
 
 
 
 
Have a UniverSoul Circus day! 

http://www.universoulcircus.com/food

